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Below are some dates for the Autumn Term to support you in 
planning for the term. We will add more dates as they are 
confirmed. New dates are underlined. All dates can also be found on the new 
website calendar 
 

  17.09.18 3.30pm Year 2 Kingswood Parents meeting— see letter sent 11.09.18 

 26.09.18 Parent Consultations Reception, Years 1-6 —see letter sent on 10.09.18  

 28.09.18 Macmillan Coffee morning - PTA event - parents and children from 
8.45am then children to go back into class by 9.30 AM Whole School  

 02.10.18 2pm and 5pm Phonics Workshop for Parents Reception , Year 1, Year 2  

 Week Commencing 08.10.18—Book Fayre 

 11.10.18 1.30pm Harvest activity afternoon for parents Whole School   

 17.10.18 School Individual Photos Whole school   

HALF TERM—29.10.18— 02.11.18  

 07.11.18 Diwali assemblies - 9.15am or 1.30pm for KS1 Parents  

 1.45pm for Years 3 & 4 Parents         2.45pm Years 5 & 6 Parents                     
Letters to follow regarding tickets for these events 

 12.11.18 Wearing Red for Remembrance Day—the first day of Peace Whole 
School  

 06.12.18 PTA Christmas Fayre Whole school  

 

Early Years Outdoor Area Development  

Do you or a family member have green fingers? 

As part of our garden re-development we are looking for  

volunteers (who have a direct connection with the school) to help with 

some tasks within the garden area.  

This may include weeding, painting resources, keeping the planting areas weed free and 

tidy.  For more information please contact the school office.  

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News! 

Friday 14th September 2018 

Welcome to Perry Hall News, a weekly newsletter to  celebrate our achievements 

and keep you up-to-date with upcoming events.   

Early Years Outdoor Area Development  

During this academic year Early Years are planning on enhancing the outdoor area 

for  our children. Please have a look and see if you have anything around your 

home or  work place which may help.  

Staff are looking for . . .  

 guttering/piping/pots, pans and saucepans/buckets and  

 spades/play  diggers/hose pipes/wheel barrows/ 

 tarpaulin/fabrics/seeds/plants/bark/compost/canoes/ 

 netting/paint brushes/wood stain/milk crates/tyres/logs 

                      Anything else you can think of! 

Please take any donations to Nursery  

entrance at the start of end of the school day. 

 

Roald Dahl Day—Thursday 13th September 

Roald Dahl Day was a great success, with many   
children dressing up as their favourite book character. 
From Charlie and the Chocolate Factory to The   
Enormous Crocodile, the children looked amazing.   

During the afternoon, the children wrote some       
fantastic  character descriptions and Year 6 wrote a 
biography of Roald Dahl’s life. Look out for some  
examples of their wonderful work in the school      
entrance. 

Approximately £180 was raised, thank you for your 
support. 

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk


Two’s Provision AM  
 

Two’s Provision PM 
 

Nursery AM  
 

Nursery PM  
 

RCR 
Whole Class 

RDS 
Whole Class 

1HH 
Veeran W 

1DL 
Shramik K 

2KM 
Rakisha S 

2BK 
Jake H-H 

3TA 
Rian B 

3SW 
Damien L 

4SR 
James H 

4LB 
Brandon F 

5SD 
Tayo A 

5LC 
Dennis G 

6MH 
Ellie K 

6RK 
Tina K 

Are you last week’s star of the week?  

A child from each class is chosen as Star of the Week 

for doing something special during that week. It may be 

related to their work,  behaviour and/or their attitudes 

This week’s ECO Award goes to …  

  KS1  KS2  

   

Reception & Key Stage One 

Highest attenders were  

1DL with 100%     
attendance 

Key Stage Two 

 Highest attenders were 
4LB, 6RK & 6MH 

with           
100% attendance 

Last Week’s Attendance 

Whole school attendance was 97.7% 

Nursery  

am–   

Reception 

RCR–  Darcie Rae G 

Year 1  

1HH– George W 

Year 2  

2KM– Georgie B 

Year 3  

3TA–  Tanish T 

3SW–  Ashley W 

Year 4 

4SR–  Olivia L 

4LB-  Ellie Mai D 

Year 5  

5SD– Lola R 

5LC— Monet S 

Year 6  

6MH–  Leah G 

6RK–  Libby G 

Mathematician of the Week 

Nursery  

am–  

pm—   

Reception 

RCR-  Luke W 

RDS–  Erin W T 

Year 1  

1HH-  Peter N 

1DL– Olivia A 

Year 2  

2KM–  Navkaran A 

2BK–  Tom P 

Year 3  

3TA–  Charlie T 

Year 4 

4SR– Freya—Mai B 

Year 5  

5SD–  Bella W 

Year 6  

6MH Nav G   


